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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 6th September 2018 
 

Dear parents, 
 
Welcome back to a new academic year. I do hope you all had a lovely summer; the weather 
was very kind to us! 
The children look very smart and are ALL wearing the correct uniform. Thank you for your 
support in this. 
As always, the children (and staff) have settled in well and are already working hard. Class 
letters will accompany next week’s newsletter; which will give you information about the 
class and an outline of topics covered during autumn term.  
 
New Email Address 
We have a new email address for our office. Our new office email is 
office@cadmoreendschool.org  (Please delete previous email details to avoid confusion) 
 
Staffing and Governance change 
At the end of the summer term, Mrs Jackie Day stepped down as our finance officer. Mrs 
Emma Leigh was successfully appointed as our new finance officer and will begin next 
Wednesday – welcome Emma! 
Emma will continue on the governing body but has stepped down as chair. We are very 
fortunate that Jackie wanted to stay involved in our school and has agreed to take Emma’s 
place as our new Chair of Governors. Jackie is an experienced governor and will officially 
start in January 2018. In the meantime Mrs Julie Wright will be acting chair. All three ladies 
will be working closely to ensure a smooth transition takes place. 
 
Meet the Teacher 
We would like to invite you to meet your child’s class teacher on Monday 17

th
 September. It 

will give you a chance to find out about the routines and expectations. There will also be a 
chance you to ask questions. To help families who have two or more children, we have 
spread out the times as follows: 
6:00pm Class 2 
6:30pm Class 4 
7:00pm Class 3 
 
Harvest assembly 
We will be holding our annual Harvest Festival on Friday 28

th
 September. This year, we will 

have our Harvest Assembly at 9:00am in the school hall. 
Please can you donate food for this event. This year we will see the produce at the end of 
the event and money will be given to a charity chosen by our new school council. 
This also happens to be the last Friday of the month so we will have tea/coffee and tea 
cakes available afterwards. 
 
As always, have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 

Term Dates 

INSET Days 

5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.4.19 

3.6.19, 24.7.19 

 

Open                          Close  
 
Autumn Term 2018 
Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 

Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 

 

Spring Term 2019 

Thu 3.1.19            Fri 15.2.19 

Mon 25.2.19        Fri 5.4.19 

 

Summer Term 2019 

Wed 24.4.19        Fri 24. 5. 19 

Tue 4.6.19             Tue 23.7.19 

Dates 

Mon 17.9.18 Meet the 

teacher Class 2 6:00pm, Class 

4 6:30pm and Class 3 7:00pm 

Fri 28.9.18 Harvest assembly 

9:00am school hall followed 

by coffee morning 

Wed 17.10.18 Parent 

consultation 3.30pm – 

7.00pm 

 

 


